The Selwyn St. boarding houses.

Clover,

Thank you firstly for establishing a commitment on behalf of the City of Sydney
and then encouraging the Minns Labor Government to co-fund a proposed
purchase of the Selwyn St. boarding houses.

Your experience, your heart-felt awareness of our dilemma, and your
connections within all levels of government have combined here to provide a
valuable pathway forward.

If you are considering this to be your last term in office as Lord Mayor Clover,
that is regrettable for us. But your legacy on this matter and others is not. It
reminds us all where you are in your stance to assist the more vulnerable in
our community.

Thank you again Clover,

Barry Skinner. Selwyn St. boarding houses.



Selwyn St. boarding house residents.

Hi Alex,

The acceptance by the Minns Government to join with the City of Sydney to
agree in principle to co-fund the purchase of the Selwyn Street boarding
houses is a significant achievement predicated on your enthusiasm for our
cause and enacted because of your commitment.

Your forensic searching as a way to understand the quandary of the
circumstances we found ourselves in here at the boarding houses, and then
followed by your strong advocacy to promote a just and equitable path
forward for us is admirable on your part. Much appreciated Alex by us the
residents, applauded by our neighbours, and no doubt appreciated beyond
through the wider community. .

Your investment in this matter reinforces the values we constituents are
reminded of towards the end of the government’s term, as it is an expression
of who you are as a Member and who you are as a person.

Alex, Thank you.

Barry Skinner. Selwyn St. boarding houses.



